
September 14, 2018

Dear Parents and Community Members,

Union High School will hold its annual Open House on September 26, 2018 from 6:00 to 7:30.  

Please come and join us for this event.  The District’s Police Officers will be available for you to 

meet. They will also be able to demonstrate the metal detectors, and answer any questions you may 

have related to their operation. 

Students are encouraged to lead their families on a tour of the high school building, and share their 

learning experiences. Your son or daughters’ classroom teachers may or may not be in attendance 

that night. However, a signup sheet will be placed in each classroom for you to request the teacher to 

contact you regarding how your child is doing in class or to answer any questions you may have. 

I look forward to seeing you all at Open House. 

Sincerely,

Kris W. Glosser

Principal


